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MEDIA ADVISORY                                                                                       March 16, 2023 
 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY FROM THE E-470 PUBLIC HIGHWAY AUTHORITY  
This Weekend: One-Mile Full Closure of E-470 Planned with Detour 

 
AURORA, CO – A one-mile stretch of E-470 will close in the early morning hours of Saturday, March 18, and 
Sunday, March 19, while Xcel Energy crews install a new aerial power line across the roadway. All north and 
southbound lanes of E-470 will be closed between 56th and 64th Avenues in Aurora (exits 24 & 25 just south of 
Pena Boulevard). Each day, motorists will begin to see traffic control measures starting at 3 a.m., with the full 
closure starting at 4 a.m. and ending by 6 a.m. A detour will be in place via Picadilly Road, just west of E-470. 
Tolls will be waived along the detour. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Message boards on E-470 will notify people in advance about the closures. The public’s patience and 
cooperation are greatly appreciated. This closure is weather dependent and subject to change. For project-
specific questions, please contact Xcel Energy. 
 
About the E-470 Public Highway Authority: E-470 is the 75-mph toll road running along the eastern perimeter of the Denver 
metropolitan area. E-470 is a user-financed roadway, receiving no local, state or federal funds for financing, construction, 
operations or maintenance. A political sub-division of the state, the tollway is governed by the E-470 Public Highway Authority 
Board composed of eight local governments including Adams, Arapahoe and Douglas counties, and the municipalities of Aurora, 
Brighton, Commerce City, Parker and Thornton. Additionally, E-470 operates ExpressToll, the all-electronic toll collection system 
available on E-470, Northwest Parkway and CDOT Express Lanes. For more information, please visit e-470.com. 
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